
    No         :   LTR-1000-213724 
 
    Da          te: 2018/11/28 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Dispatching experts to TAVANA Co. 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to the letter No. 340-0 N20/1467 dated 09.11.18, regarding changing  

the period of dispatching Mr. Belouzov for ''Technical assistance/ consultancy on 

analysis and prevention of equipment/components failures'', it would be informed we 

have two free periods in December 2018 as below. 

 2018.12.15 to 2018.12.24 

 2018.12.22 to 2018.12.31 

It is highly appreciated if you inform us promptly. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111, Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


